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28 October 2019 

Dear Parents 

We have been invited to participate in Young Art East Anglia (YAEA), a competition and 

exhibition of children’s art raising funds for Cancer Research UK. 

During school, the children have produced pictures based on the theme A Moment in Time. If 

your child would like the chance to have their work exhibited, they are asked to give their picture 

(and their copyright in it) to YAEA, along with a minimum entry donation of £2.50 per child, as 

their contribution to helping raise money for Cancer Research UK. 

Our judge, artist Mimi Nicholson will select this year’s prize-winners and you will be notified if 

your child has won a prize, or their picture has been selected for the exhibition. The exhibition will 

be held at the Peter Pears Gallery in Aldeburgh on Friday, Saturday and Sunday 13th – 15th March 2020.  

 

Please look at www.youngarteastanglia.co.uk.for more information. Each exhibited artist 

will receive a certificate to mark the occasion. Postcards of all exhibited work will be for sale at 

the exhibition and the paintings are also available for purchase, with priority being given to the 

artist’s family. 

 

If you are happy for YAEA to contact you by e-mail about the exhibition, please fill in your e-mail 

address in the slip at the bottom of this letter. It will not be passed on or used for any other 

purpose and will help YAEA to reduce their postage and administration costs. 

I know that we have many talented and enthusiastic young artists in our school, and this will be 

an exciting opportunity for them to show their creative flair whilst raising money for charity. 

Please return the attached slip with your donation. Please note that the school will continue support our 

families with pupil premium children and will fund the costs of their entries. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Melanie Barrow 

Executive Headteacher 
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